School Health Council Minutes – november 20, 2014
Attendees:   j. mclucas, J. CURRIVAN, b.killion, j.conti, j. driscoll, l. Schorer, L. Perry
Wellness Week:

· Promoting Healthy Snack Week

· Promote Unplugged Night on Tuesday October 7th
· Promote Walk at School Day on October 8th
· Try it Thursday (10.9) in the Café

· Promote the Walking Weekend without the prize

The group reported a good week.  Most liked the weeklong events that took place.

Jane asked for pictures that we could post on the website.

Fuel Up to Play 60 & Action for Healthy Kids:
Joe was able to sign himself up as an advisor on the site, which now makes him the recipient of some information from both organizations.  We asked Joe to keep an eye out for grant opportunities that we may be able to use to fund our next track night.  Anyone else interested in being an advisor for their school can check it out at www.fueluptoplay60.com.
Spring Track Night:
We were able to pin down a date for our next Spring Track Night being Friday May 8th, there will be no rain date, and we will cancel if we have inclement weather.    We plan to hold the event from 5-6:30 that evening at the HS Track.

We will need to look for funds to purchase medals and water bottles.  Jill offered to post the event on donorschoose.org.  Bob Barksdale’s name came up as a possible partner for the event.  We would check with Linda about a possible donation/ prizes from the hospital.  We appreciated the help of the track team last year, and would like to see if they might be available to help again this year.  We all agreed to think about the event and we would use our next meeting to more formalize the event.
Backpack Food Program:

Lisa Perry, a substitute Nurse, asked to join us to talk about a backpack food program in our schools.  We were all intrigued, as Lisa talked about the program, and the thought to pilot it at CMS.  While we were supportive of the undertaking, there were issues brought forward like identification, space at CMS, the involvement of a club at CMS.
We did not know if this program would duplicate the efforts of the food pantry.  We asked her to join us at our next meeting to know if she was any further along in her endeavor in January.

Next Meeting is January 22, 2015
Room 219 at 3:30pm
We will be:
Planning the Spring Track Night
We would love to see the council grow with some new members, if you know of anyone with some interest, please bring them to the next meeting (
Thank you for your continued support of the School Health Council!
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